
 UNITED STATES ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION AGENCY 

REGION 5 

77 WEST JACKSON BOULEVARD 
CHICAGO, IL 60604-3590 

 

 

 

REPLY TO THE ATTENTION OF:  

August 21, 2020       SR-6J  

 

Mr. Frank Dombrowski 

Principal Environmental Consultant 

Wisconsin Public Service Corporation 

700 North Adams Street 

Green Bay, WI 54307-9001 

 

Re:  Approval of the Pre-Design Investigation Work Plan – Revision 1, Former WPSC Green 

Bay MGP, Green Bay, Wisconsin 

 

Dear Mr. Dombrowski, 

 

The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) has reviewed the document entitled: Pre-

Design Investigation Work Plan – Revision 1 (PDI WP) and Response to Comments for the 

Wisconsin Public Service Corporation (WPSC) Green Bay Manufactured Gas Plant (MGP) Site, 

dated August 12, 2020. EPA acknowledges that WPSC will submit additional information 

regarding data gaps identified in EPA’s comments dated May 29, 2020. EPA further 

acknowledges that comments regarding the data gaps remain outstanding and will be reviewed 

and addressed separately from this proposed sampling event. Based on this information, EPA has 

no further comments on the PDI WP and does not object to the work proceeding.  

EPA looks forward to the upcoming discussions related to the resolutions of the data gaps in 

order to continue moving this site forward. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to 

contact me at 312-886-6551.  

 

Sincerely, 

 
Sarah Rolfes 

Remedial Project Manager 

 

cc: Sara Krueger, Wisconsin DNR 

 William Fitzpatrick, Wisconsin DNR  

 


